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Memorandum for the Assistant Chief 

of Staff, G-1 [Shedd]

December 26, 1940   [Washington, D.C.]

Draft a regulation covering the saluting question for general officers of the Army so that commanders will be spared the inconvenience and time consuming business of the frequent salutes that would otherwise be required, considering the large number of Generals, and the fact that they are flying here and there all over the United States.

I think the matter might be handled on the basis that a general officer arriving by air will be met by an officer prepared to meet the desires of the General, but there will be no salute unless the desire for a formal reception has been indicated in advance.

I thought that this had been managed a month or more ago.  Please see that it is expedited.1
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1. In mid-January the War Department announced:  “During the present emergency the salutes and honors prescribed in paragraph 13a, AR 600 25, will not be rendered to officials of the Army unless the official for whom the salute and honor is prescribed has requested such honors in advance of his arrival at the post, camp, or station.” (Army and Navy Journal, January 18, 1941, p. 512.)
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